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Climate Crisis is creating momentous challenges for Oregonians: in Eugene and 

Lane County.  We have experienced an unprecedented climate-induced heatwave 

and Wildfires in the past several years. I am a 2 time Cancer Survivor and the heavy 

Smoke has caused me considerable problems. All in all, the Deteriorating is making 

the Quality of Life worse and worse.  

 

How is our money contributing to this crisis? We don’t know. The Treasury only 

shares about half of their investment holdings on an annual basis on the Oregon 

Investment Council (OIC) website. It took the Divest Oregon coalition 4 months of 

public records requests and public pressure to get all the holdings. It should be 

easier. This Treasury Transparency Bill (HB4115) will shine a light on the holdings of 

the Oregon Treasury, which manages $130 billion of our money.   

 

Please pass HB-4115 and help Oregonians Breath easier. 

 

Thank you, 

Thomas Brown 


